
How can it be week 7 already?

If you have any cardboard boxes or plastic containers we will
happily take them off your hands to add to our making boxes.

Please note that all containers and boxes need to be clean and not
have any food remanence on them so they are safe to be used. 

If you do have any just bring to the OSHC room and a staff member
will sort it take them off your hands.  
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 Ensure that if your children have any
medication or dietary requirements

please directly contact assistant
director Raylyn so that we can best

cater for your children's needs. 

Holiday highlights 
Calling all senior OSHC students!
Do you see yourself as a leader and feel
that you could assist us here at OSHC?
Talk to the OSHC staff and see how you

can become an OSHC leader.

A REMINDER OF OUR DETAILS 

Make sure when you are making your payments
that you please put your Child's name.

Keithcot Farm Primary School Council Inc-
OSHC ACCOUNT

BSB:065165
Account: 10372063



Breakfast 
Please note that breakfast finishes at

8:00am. Please ensure that you provide
breakfast for your children at home if you

arrive after this time. 

IMPORTANT DATES

VACATION CARE:
You must book and cancel

online
AFTER SCHOOL CARE: 

Bookings on the day: if you need your child to
be notified they're attending OSHC please ring

the school to get a message to the classroom. If
they know already you can just book online. 

BEFORE SCHOOL CARE:
You can check availability, or book Before

school care right up until 7am of that morning.
if the date is showing green there are spaces to
book. If the date is red that means we are full

and cannot exceed the limit due to the number
of staff working on that morning.  

Please call as there can be

arrangements made depending on

booking fulfillments. 

$17
$23

April School Holidays: 15th - 26th of April 

Public Holidays for term 1 
Adelaide Cup: 11th of March
Keithcot 28th of March Pupil Free day 
Easter: Good Friday 29th of March     
               Easter Monday 1st of April 



FAIRY HOUSES 
A group created beautiful little fairy houses and doors using a

variation of materials inlcuding popsticks, hot glue, felt and paper.
Using their imagination the students created unique creations that
we then placed in the garden to welcome the fairies. A great little

activity where the students could use their creative thinking skills as
well as develop theor fine motor skills with the glue gun. 

Students Masterpiece 
of the week...

Riddle of the week 



Get to know our staff....

OSHC STAFF:

Kayla Arnold  

My name is Kayla. This year is my third year working at Keithcot Kings OSHC, and I
have loved every minute! 

I am currently in my fourth year of University, studying a Bachelor of Primary
Education (Honours). I also work as an SSO, and at another OSHC in the Northern

Suburbs. 

Becoming an educator has always been a dream of mine, and working at Keithcot
Kings has allowed me to further develop my skill set, and also confirm my passion. 

My favourite part of OSHC is Vacation Care, where we do all sorts of fun activities.
Watching children create new friendships with others, and learn and grow together

is really special. 
Outside of work I spend a lot of my time outdoors, either camping with friends or

visiting my family in the Riverland riding motorbikes and skiing on the Murray. 

If you have any questions feel free to grab me for a chat next time you’re in OSHC!
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